
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21st March 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Chris, 
 
I am writing to confirm Warwickshire County Council’s support for the proposed new cycle 
route through the race course area of St Mary’s Land.  

This proposal would help to complete the existing cycle route between Woodloes and 
Aylesford School, which is also designated part of the National Cycle Network in Warwick. 

The proposed route would provide an attractive traffic-free choice for people to travel to 
Aylesford School, the town centre and other local destinations. This will contribute towards 
the County Council’s aim to develop comprehensive cycle networks in Warwick and 
Leamington, in order to encourage more cycling for local journeys. 

Warwickshire County Council is therefore pleased to work with Warwick District Council to 
deliver this new section of a key cycle route within Warwick. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Chris Elliott 

Chief Executive 

Warwick District Council 

Riverside House 

Leamington Spa 

CV32 5HZ 

 

 

 

 

 

Warwickshire County Council 

Councillor Jeff Clarke 

PO Box 9, Shire Hall 

Warwick   

CV34 4RR   

jeffclarke@warwickshire.gov.uk  

www.warwickshire.gov.uk 

 

Councillor Jeff Clarke 

Cabinet Portfolio Holder for Transport and Environment 
 

 


